
CASHMERE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Policy 4331 

 

Adopted: 8/22/16 Page 1 of 1 

 

REDUCED FEES FOR LOW INCOME AND SENIOR CITIZENS 

It is the policy of the Board that fees for attendance at optional non-credit extra-curricular 
events will be reduced in cases of those students whose families by reason of their low income, 
would have difficulty in paying the entire amount of such fees. The District will also waive or 
reduce such fees for non-students of the age of sixty-five or over who, by reason of their low 
income, would have difficulty in paying the entire amount of such fees. 

The Superintendent is directed to establish rules and regulations for implementing this policy. 


